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May 28, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern; 

TheaterWorks was recipients of grant funds from Rotary for the FY 24 fiscal year. 

TheaterWorks continues to be grateful for this support from community partners like 

Roatry. 

The most recent grant funds were applied in two ways. Funds were used to provide books 

to elementary school students in connection with shows they were seeing live on stage. 

Additionally funds subsidized fieldtrip ticket costs for schools to attend live theater 

performances. Tickets were subsidized on a sliding scale and were discounted to as low 

as $0.00. 

We look forward to partnering with Rotary in the future to continue to bring educational 

performing arts opportunities to our most needy communities and the young people in 

those communities. 

If I can answer any questions about our grant, please contact me at 

chamby@theaterworks.org or 623-337-5758 

All the best, 

 

Chris Hamby 

C.W. McMillin Executive Director 

TheaterWorks 

 
 

http://www.theaterworks.org/
mailto:chamby@theaterworks.org

